
Restoration Church COVID-19 Message (09.16.2021)

Church Family,

Please read the following message from the Pastor of Restoration Church:

I am reaching out to you all this morning in order to inform you of a confirmed positive COVID-19 diagnosis in our

church. The positive case was last at our church on Sunday, September 12th. As of this point in time, the infected

person has minimal symptoms and is doing okay. Please keep them in your prayers. In addition, we do know of any

additional cases of COVID-19 other than this one. Out of an abundance of caution and in the spirit of transparency, we

want our members to be aware of this situation and encourage you to seek testing if you believe you may be at higher

risk or have any symptoms.

Symptoms of COVID include but are not limited to: coughing, fever, chills, body aches, fatigue, shortness of

breath/difficulty breathing, and a loss of taste or smell. If you are experiencing any of these symptoms, please contact

your doctor and/or AppHealthCare in order to seek medical diagnosis and or testing. Please see information below as

to how to get into contact with AppHealthCare:

AppHealthCare is available and on-call 24/7 to respond to public health emergencies. To make contact,

call Watauga (828) 264-4995, Ashe (336) 246-9449, Alleghany (336) 372-5641 anytime and follow the

prompts. For more information, visit www.AppHealthCare.com.

If you have a need during this time, please contact Roy at 336.977.0933 and we will do our best to help meet your needs.

Love you all and God bless!!!

Roy Putman

http://www.apphealthcare.com

